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	Millennium Exchange 9.2 and TRADEcho – Customer Dress Rehearsal Guides

	



The purpose of this announcement is to remind customers of London Stock Exchange’s customer dress rehearsals on Saturday 28 October 2017 for Millennium 9.2 and TRADEcho Phase 2. Customers who did not participate or failed the first customer dress rehearsal are required to attend these ones.
Customers should register their participation in the dress rehearsals by contacting their Technical Account Manager or the Technical Account Management team at londontam@lseg.com by Thursday 26 October by 12:00.
Please find attached the Customer Dress Rehearsal Guides which outline the schedules for the day.

Customers are reminded that all applications must pass a conformance test in order to take part in the dress rehearsal.  Customers should contact the Market Access team at marketaccess@lseg.com to schedule their mandatory conformance test as soon as possible. 
Updated technical specifications are available on the London Stock Exchange website under the “Next Functional Release – Release 9.2 – MiFID II Specifications” and “TRADEcho - Phase 2 Technical Specifications” sections at the below link:

http://www.londonstockexchange.com/products-and-services/technical-library/millennium-exchange-technical-specifications/millennium-exchange-technical-specifications.htm
If you have any queries about this announcement please contact your Technical Account Manager on +44 (0) 20 7797 3939 or londontam@lseg.com.
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Additional Information


If you have any queries please contact your Technical Account Manager on +44(0)20 7797 3939 or londontam@lseg.com. 
An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of London Stock Exchange's Internet site http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib
Customers are reminded that London Stock Exchange may broadcast test data from its Production environment at the weekends which should be discarded and not processed.
Customers are reminded that London Stock Exchange may extend or re-enter the Post Close session for instruments or segments in order to perform necessary end of day activities.
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